Minutes
Public Service and Trust Commission
Committee on Self-represented Parties
Workgroup of Subcommittee on Technology

Teleconference
January 12, 2009

anice Chiaretto,
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Those in attendance: Hon. Raymond R. Norko (chair), Atto
Mr. Jeffrey Dowd, Hon. Stephen F. Frazzini, Mr. David I
Patricia Kaplan

The teleconference was called to order at 12:00

1. A status was provided regarding the St

of its recommendations should include acquiring
dicial Branch website to interface with the Statewide

needs to speak with their consultant, Joyce Raby to determine if it is possible to
make their website broader in order to interface with the Judicial Branch website.
The subcommittee would like to have a telephone discussion with Joyce Raby
regarding the Statewide Legal Services website.

3. The workgroup raised questions concerning whether any studies have been done
to support the need and benefits of interactive websites dedicated to providing
self-represented parties with assistance with legal issues. Attorney Chiaretto will
be attending the Technology Initiative Grant (TIG) Conference on January 21-23
and upon her return, will report any findings concerning this matter to the
subcommittee.



. The workgroup decided to cancel the subcommittee teleconference scheduled for
Tuesday, January 13, 2009.

. The workgroup determined that it may be beneficial to contact Melissa Farley,
Executive Director of External Affairs to see if she has any input or insight
regarding the recommendations the subcommittee is seeking to submit to the Self-
represented Parties Committee.

. The workgroup decided that for its purposes, the need to ide information and
services to self-represented parties goes beyond a part 0 wants to represent
himself in court, but also includes parties that may attorney and are still
interested in getting self-help.

. The workgroup discussed what the $100,0

2009. It will initially include at
fully operating by sometime in

. Attorney Kaplan wi er ubcommittee information
regarding websi e has found to be helpful and
instructive.

&

eed to be considered such as: restrictions
h-complicated legal issues of self-represented

. Attorneys Chiaretto and Kaplan provided the workgroup with background
regarding how the idea of an enhanced and user-friendly Statewide Legal Services
website came about. Attorney Kaplan will forward information to Judge Frazzini
regarding any reports that came about as a result of these meetings held to discuss
the website.

. Judge Frazzini indicated that a priority goal of the Subcommittee on Technology
will be to have the Judicial Branch become a team player in the work that Legal



Services is doing in order to create a user-friendly Statewide Legal Services
website that has as broad of a use as possible.

13. The teleconference adjourned at 1:12 p.m.




